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Mary Gourley

From: Gypsy Cafe <
Sent: Monday, June 20, 2022 1:35 PM
To: info; Sebastopol Public Works
Subject: re: item #10, June 21st council agenda

Dear members of the City Council, 
   
As a business owner, I encourage you to budget funds for a grant writer.   With this grant, 
our town will be able to identify and plan for improvements to the business district which 
will benefit the entire town and secure the future of all stakeholders, residents included. 
 

Our business community needs your support and is rising to the challenge to support the 
grant process and meet the looming deadline for the Caltrans Planning Grant. 
 

Thank you for your consideration. 
 

My best regards, 
Shawn E. Hall, owner, Gypsy Cafe 




